Corpus Christi, Texas

December 6,1947

Mr. S. R. Morss Route 3, Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thanks for your report concerning the reception of our signal December 2nd between 2:19 A M and 2:39 A M. We were doing a little servicing on our equipment and we appreciate receiving reports on reception.

The selections that you mentioned were played and station break was correct. I am glad to hear that we were reaching up in that area as now there are so many new stations and all night stations that you are lucky to have been able to receive us.

The weather here was warm days and a little cooler at nights. We are using a Bca 250 Model Temco transmitter with all Raytheon speech equipment and a General Radio Modulation monitor and Frequency Monitor.

Thanks again for your report and here's hoping you the best in radio listening.

Yours very truly, R.J. whitaker, Chief Eng.